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WE HAVE THE POWER TO BUILD HEALTHY COMMUNITIES FOR THE NEXT GENERATION


Action Team Report – Education
Month: July 2015		Submitted by: 	Karen Davis				
Brief Summary of the Action Team Meeting and Work (200 words or fewer)
Include any highlights/accomplishments, or challenges. 
The June 6th meeting  focused on the planning and preparation for presentations to stakeholder groups.  It was decided that each member would present a 10-15 presentation to a stakeholder group with whom they had a connection.  Groups targeted included School District administration, mentors and mentees and parent partners. Since it is summer, other parent groups may be difficult to reach.  It was hoped that these could be completed by the next Action Team meeting (Aug 3rd) to discuss feedback. School District schedules may postpone some presentations.  Dates of next steps were given including Aug. 27th all action meeting and Nov. 7th annual celebration.  The new plan will begin implementation in Jan. 2016. The mini grant applications  for up to $500  are available for resident groups of two or more.

Findings or needs related to Communications or Evaluation/Learning
													
	2014 Result
	Summary of Work and Progress
Include number new/total and details about progress of work

	Fifteen South Kern parents are continuing and expanding their role as leaders and advocates for student health by participating in District Wellness Committees.  
	All communities continued to make positive progress.  No changes have occurred this month.

	Thirty South Kern parents are actively engaged in creating a school culture of meaningful parent involvement and leadership and school funding policies that support success for all students
	All district report higher number than 30 parents who are involved due to LCAP meeting  district held to receive parent and community input.

	Twenty South Kern parents, in partnership with school districts, are creating safer and more supportive school environments through individual advocacy and broad-level engagement.
	No new changes

	Ten schools in South Kern have established alternative positive discipline models in partnership with parents.
	Arvin SD will have all schools (4) implementing PBIS this fall. Greenfield has 8 and Lamont is in discussions.

	Through a partnership with local colleges and high schools, student pathways to higher education will be strengthened and South Kern youth participation in college will increase by 20%.
	BC and CSUB are involved with Arvin High
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